
 

 

No. F-2/2021                                                      19th January 2021 
 

NOTICE 
 

F.E. Admissions (2020-21) 
 

 

As the State CET Cell has extended the dates of the admission 

process, prospective students seeking admission to First Year B.Tech. 

Courses during the A.Y. 2020-21, against CAP [Open], CAP [GCLM] 

& Institutional Level Vacancy Seats are hereby informed that, the 

last date for making the Online application by using the link available 

on the college website has been extended to 26th of January 2021, 

11.59 p.m. 

 

 For more information, candidates are requested to keep track of 

the latest information on the college website on a daily basis. 

 
 Good luck to all the prospective students! 

 

 

  

 

 
 Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                                                 (Principal) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


